## Tales from the Albright Speakeasies in Scranton, Part I and II

"Agents force way into popular oasis near Spruce Street," *Scranton Republican* (Scranton, PA) Jul. 29, 1931, pg.3

"Beer price goes up; Dry raiders given as cause," Scranton Times (Scranton, PA), Jun. 12, 1929, pg. 3

"Brewers warned of impending raids, says Pinchot," Scranton Times (Scranton, PA), May 7, 1924, pg. 1

- "'Broken Back' is due for raid if police find it," Scranton Times (Scranton, PA), Mar. 9, 1926, pg. 11
- "City police make big vice crusade Saturday night," Scranton Times (Scranton, PA) Dec. 16, 1929, pg. 3

"Confessed Slayer," Scranton Republican (Scranton, PA) Jan. 20, 1930, pg. 3

"Corish confesses looting register," Scranton Republican (Scranton, PA) Feb. 25, 1930, pg. 17

"Dry agents attacked when they attempt raid in Sloan Patch," *Scranton Republican* (Scranton, PA) Oct. 13, 1931, pg. 3

"Dry agents find bar in dwelling on Cedar Avenue," Scranton Times (Scranton, PA) Sep. 19, 1930, pg. 3

- "Dry agents follow slot machine route to South Scranton," Scranton Republican (Scranton, PA) Jan. 03, 1930, pg. 3
- "End of prohibition to provide jobs for many," Scranton Times (Scranton, PA) Dec. 04, 1933, pg. 3
- "Farr Street Hotel Proprietor Confesses Murder," Scranton Republican (Scranton, PA) Jan. 17, 1930, pg. 3
- "Federal men ready to launch drive to cut off rum supply," *Scranton Republican* (Scranton, PA), Mar. 11, 1925, pg. 1

"Fines no deterrent," Scranton Times (Scranton, PA), Feb. 28, 1927, pg. 6

- "Frees phone user who was caught in dry raid," Scranton Times (Scranton, PA) Jun. 04, 1932, pg. 3
- "Gun battle over woman ends in death of West Side man," Scranton Times (Scranton, PA) Jan. 16, 1930, pg. 3

"Hold alleged speakeasy proprietor for court," Scranton Republican (Scranton, PA), Apr. 16, 1921, pg. 15

"Hotel aghast as cops raid once sacred precincts and spill booze into gutters," *Scranton Times* (Scranton, PA), Feb. 22, 1923, pg. 1

"Ice cream parlor hid Old Forge speakeasy," Scranton Times (Scranton, PA) Jan. 07, 1932, pg. 22

"Mayor announces new dry crusade," Scranton Republican (Scranton, PA), Jan. 19, 1924, pg. 2

"Police find still when they raid 'Broken Back'," Scranton Times (Scranton, PA), Mar. 11, 1926, pg. 18

"Police to War on Illegal Selling," Scranton Republican (Scranton, PA), May 4, 1920, pg. 3

"Political raiding," Scranton Times (Scranton, PA), Oct. 27, 1928, pg. 6

"Real whiskey is poured into sewer," Scranton Republican (Scranton, PA), Jun. 29, 1920, pg.3

"Ripple wants law in illegal selling," Scranton Republican (Scranton, PA), Jun. 5, 1920, pg. 2

"Saloons wiped out," Scranton Times (Scranton, PA), Mar. 8, 1922, pg. 6

"Scranton bootleggers are given orders to work hard for Pinchot," *Scranton Times* (Scranton, PA) Oct. 20, 1930, pg. 3

"Scranton liquor slips through rum blockade," Scranton Times (Scranton, PA), Dec. 16, 1926, pg. 3

"Something about slot machines," Scranton Times (Scranton, PA) Sep. 27, 1929, pg. 6

"State dry czar hints coming drive on breweries," Scranton Republican (Scranton, PA), Jan. 11, 1926, pg. 3

"This is the day when prohibition repeal becomes effective..." *Scranton Republican* (Scranton, PA) Dec. 05, 1933, pg. 8

"1930 criminal review shows varied record," Scranton Republican (Scranton, PA) Jan. 1, 1931, pg. 5